
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 

Performance Team 
Wiltshire Council 
Bythesea Road 

Trowbridge 
Wiltshire 
BA14 8JN 

Dear Cllr Humphries and Marlborough Area Board. 
 
LPSA Performance Reward Grant Bid 

 
I am writing further to your bid for LPSA Performance Reward Grant for Marlborough 
Christmas Lights. The bid was presented to the Performance Reward Grant panel on 22nd 
July 2010.  

I am sorry to tell you that this bid was not approved.   

The Panel did not feel that this was a suitable bid for PRG money and the bid had little 
support from Thematic Delivery Partnerships.  It was also felt that it would set a precedent 
for other areas to attempt to bid for this kind of thing if it were approved.  However, it was 
suggested that the Area Board might like to consider this request from the money you have 
available to allocate to energy efficiency initiatives.  

 

Thank you for your interest in the Performance Reward Grant Scheme. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Karen Spence  
Performance Manager 
Direct Line: 01225 713094 
Email: Karen.spence@wiltshire.gov.uk  
 
cc:  Richard Rogers, Area Board Manager  

Cllr Chris Humphries 
Chair Marlborough Area Board 

4th August 2010 

 

Item No. 10b(iii) 


